
Amendments for April 10, 2024 

Lowville Summer Rec Program 

Jeff Hoch was requested to attend a meeting in regards to the cost of the summer rec 
program that is offered by the Lowville Academy and Central School District. It was brought to 
his attention how many children attend this program from Watson. The cost of this program 
has been the responsibility of Lewis County, Town of Lowville and the Village of Lowville. They 
are requesting that the Town of Watson pick up some of the cost accumulated by sending the 
town’s children to the program. It was explained to them at this meeting that the Town 
budget has already been completed for the year of 2024 and this was not something that was 
budgeted, however it will be discussed for the year of 2025.  

Amendments: Jeff Hoch was requested to attend a meeting in regards to the cost of the 
summer rec program that is offered by the Town and Village of Lowville. It was brought to his 
attention how many children attend this program from Watson. The cost of this program has 
been the responsibility of Lewis County, Town of Lowville and the Village of Lowville. They are 
requesting that the Town of Watson pick up some of the cost. It was explained to them at this 
meeting that the Town budget has already been completed for the year of 2024 and this was 
not something that was budgeted, however it will be discussed for the year of 2025.  

 

Highway 
Bradish Road maintenance has not yet been determined for 2024. Steve has been evaluating 
the Town roads for paving this year. Plans to pave #4 to Glen Road are on the agenda. 
 

Amendments: Bradish Road maintenance has not yet been determined for 2024. Steve has 
been evaluating the Town roads for paving this year. Plans to pave Erie Canal Rd to #4 to Glen 
Rd. are on the agenda. 

 

 

__________________________ 

Michelle Ward, Town Clerk 

Next Regular Meeting: May 8, 2024 


